

# Woolgrove School – Newsletter No. 10 4th March 2025



Hello everyone, we have plenty happening in the next week or two, so we have put together this mini update so that you are all up to speed. Here goes...

#### **Parents/Carers Consultation Evenings**

Our consultation evening is being held next Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> March 4pm-7pm. Spaces are live and



available to book via Parentmail. You can also contact the Office who can book a space for you. These can be face to face here at Woolgrove, or you can specify a telephone appointment if that works better for you. We look forward to seeing you, or speaking on the phone next week.

#### **World Book Day**



Here at Woolgrove, we find that running events that are a change to our usual routine tend to work best at the end of the week. With this in mind, World Book Day will

be celebrated at Woolgrove this **Friday 7**<sup>th</sup> **March.** Children are invited to come in to school dressed as their favourite character or bring their favourite book. This is a completely optional activity, uniform is absolutely fine! Furthermore, we do not wish you to go to any unnecessary expense for this occasion – an old pair of glasses, a lightening scar drawn on with lipstick and a loo roll inner for a wand make a perfectly good Harry

Potter! We also have a number of outfits in school that the children can choose from if they wish to join in when they arrive.



### **Dental Nursing Team**

The Dental Nursing Team are visiting Woolgrove on **Thursday 8**<sup>th</sup> **May**. We have sent home a



permission slip, please sign and return if you wish your child to have a check-up. Rest assured, they are very gentle and encouraging and there is no pressure in the children if they refuse. An update will be sent home on the day.

#### **Arts Fortnight**

From Monday we will be having a two week celebration of 'The Arts' in school, using music, art, drama, sensory techniques and communication to celebrate our motto 'Live, Laugh, Learn'. Some of our Teachers have been working with the Artist Exchange Programme, who will be visiting us during this period.



We would like to invite all of our parents and carers to come in to school on

Tuesday 25th March, 1.30 -

**2.30pm** for an exhibition of the work the children have produced and to see a selection of musical performances from some of our children. You will be able to take your child home with you once you have seen the exhibition if you wish to do so. We are really excited about the Arts Fortnight so please do come along on the day if you can.

#### **FoW Donations**

The Friends of Woolgrove are looking for donations!
Specifically new, unwanted



toiletries. If you are having a clear out, or have some unwanted Christmas smellies, please do pass them on to the office team. Many thanks!

#### **Event Dates**

Please see overleaf a list of events and activities.





Lisa Hall, Head Teacher

## **Event Dates Spring Term 2025**

February	
Monday 17 <sup>th</sup> – Friday 21 <sup>st</sup>	Half Term: SCHOOL CLOSED
March	
Friday 7 <sup>th</sup>	World Book Day (Dress up as a book character)
Monday 10 <sup>th</sup>	Arts Fortnight (Until 21st March)
Tuesday 11 <sup>th</sup>	Parent / Carer Consultation Evenings (4pm – 7pm)
Wednesday 12 <sup>th</sup>	
Friday 21st	Comic Relief (Non-Uniform)
Tuesday 25 <sup>th</sup>	Arts Day / Exhibition
Friday 28 <sup>th</sup>	FoW Mothers' Day Gift Shop
April	
Friday 4 <sup>th</sup>	End of Term 1.15pm
Saturday 26 <sup>th</sup> April	FoW Easter Egg Hunt
June	
Friday 7 <sup>th</sup>	FoW Teddy Bears' Picnic
Friday 13 <sup>th</sup>	FoW Fathers' Day Gift Shop
	Open Afternoon for current and new families (2.30pm – 3.30pm)
Thursday 19 <sup>th</sup>	Open Evening for current and new families (6.30pm – 7.30pm)
July	
Friday 11 <sup>th</sup>	Summer Fair (4pm – 7pm)